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Comments: As a ninth generation New Mexican, I respectfully ask that you consider a request to halt additional

development in the upper Rio Hondo watershed. Further development has massive implications for not only the

wildlife and their habitat in the upper watershed, but also socially for the people that live along and farm along the

Rio Hondo. We are already seeing that the forest service is at capacity for managing additional areas. Delegating

this power to a private entity like TSV is unfair to the people that put their trust in the USFS to manage its land for

the people and for the animals which live there.  There is no room for additional development in the upper

watershed when we are already actively battling trash, pollutants, and gentrification in Taos and our water.

Please consider delaying or deferring this decision. A further environmental impact survey is critical for a

development of this magnitude. 


